
CYBERSECURITY COMMUNICATION 
Please circulate 
 
November 14, 2017 
 
TO:                 University Systems Cybersecurity Communications 
FROM:           University Systems 
RE:                  Microsoft Office Document Attachments 
 
A security vulnerability was identified in Microsoft Office applications last week that affects documents 

with live data linkage to other documents. We have been made aware that other institutions are being 

affected by this vulnerability through phishing scams and malicious attachments. If you are prompted 

with notifications such as those below when op

http://www.uvic.ca/

